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Hi, 

My name is Svitlana Shershun and I'm a Metro Technical Assistance client with 

Immigrant and Refugees Organization that serves Portland Metro area. 

 I am writing to share my support for HB 5024, the Business Oregon’s programs, 

which have had a profound impact on the growth and success of the small 

businesses. The program is helpful and informative.  The staff provided us with 

information, resources, and administrative support. I encourage you to support HB 

5024 

 


